
 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
For Further Information Contact: 
Terri Schneider, Marketing Coordinator 
Correct Craft, Inc. 
Manufacturer of Nautique Boats 
(407) 956-6404 
tschneider@correctcraft.com  
   

 
NASA ASTRONAUT VISITS NAUTIQUE  

 
ORLANDO, FLA (September 3, 2010) — Nautique recently had a visit from Charles “Scorch” Hobaugh, 
a NASA space shuttle astronaut. Scorch is an avid waterskier and longtime Nautique owner. 
 
During Scorch’s visit to Nautique, he attended a luncheon with President/CEO Bill Yeargin, Team 
Nautique skier Chris Parrish and Chris’s father Mike. Afterward, he met with the Product Development 
team followed by a factory tour.  
 
“It was an exciting day to have a visit from a Nautique customer like Scorch, who took the time to meet 
with our product development team, share his life experiences and tour our facility,” stated Nautique 
President/CEO Bill Yeargin. “Scorch was impressed with not only our facility and processes but the 
incredible camaraderie and forward thinking mindset he observed among our team,” Yeargin added. 
 
To read Bill Yeargin’s blog with many more details regarding NASA astronaut Charles “Scorch” 
Hobaugh visit, please visit nautiques.com/blog.  
 
Celebrating 85 years of excellence in the marine industry, Correct Craft, Inc. is the producer of the 
Nautique line of boats. The manufacturer of Nautique is known for delivering superior quality product, 
cutting-edge technology and exceptional service experiences. To see the complete line of Nautique boats, 
visit www.nautiques.com.  

# # #  
 


